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SUMMARY 
 
      Synopsis of SFC Amendment 
 
The Senate Finance Committee Amendment would increase the maximum business registration 
fee that a municipality may impose on each place of business within the municipality to $50.00 
in calendar years 2006 and 2007 and no more than $75.00 in calendar year 2008 and subsequent 
calendar years. 
 

Synopsis of Original Bill 
 
Senate Bill 536 would increase the maximum business registration fee that a municipality may 
impose on each place of business within the municipality from $35.00 per year to $100.00 per 
year.  The bill would also allow municipalities to permit a business to pay its registration fees for 
more than one year at a time. 
 

Significant Issues 
 
This bill would give local governments greater flexibility when setting business registration fees.  
DFA indicates this statute was last amended and the fee revised in the 1988 legislative session. 
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FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
There would be no fiscal impact on the State.  Municipal revenues would increase to the extent 
that their governing bodies adopt ordinances increasing the fee and to the extent that businesses 
pay the fee. 
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